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3 September 2023 

Our Services this week: 

 

Sunday 3 September 
9.30am NZPB 456 
   

Thursday 7 September 
 NZPB 404 

 For our prayers this week: 
† Our Wardens and Vestry.  

† Our Parish Nominators searching for clergy. 

† Children’s ministry:- Play group SUPAkidz. 

† Messy Church: for leaders and helpers. 

† Foodbank & those with insufficient food. 

† Upper Hutt Housing Trust & those without 

warm dry housing. 

† Bishop Justin. 

† The sick and those recovering: Myrtle & 

Michael Rule, Glen Fenton, Mary Atkins, 

Jean Parnell, Mary Packer, Betty Lai, Bob & 

Sandra Reid. 

† Those stricken with the flu or covid. 

† Those supporting the sick. 

† The worldwide battle to contain Covid. 

† The aftermath of  Cyclone Gabrielle. 

† Our hospitals and emergency services. 

† The people affected by wild fires across the 

globe, especially those who have lost loved 

ones in Hawaii.  

† The trouble spots around the world especial-

ly Ukraine & its ongoing Russian invasion. 

† Residents in  Exchange Street, King Street, 

Hay Street and Sinclair Street  

†  Our prayer focus - that we all grow in our 

understanding and experience of prayer. 

Take Up Your Cross &  Follow Me 
 

There is none like the God of the up-
right, who rides on the heavens to help 
you and on the clouds of majesty. The 
eternal God is your refuge, and under-
neath are the everlasting arms. .    
                                Deuteronomy 33: 26,27(adapted) 

 
COLLECT 
God of unchangeable power, our 
strength at all times; guard us from 
all dangers and support us in all diffi-
culties that we may live victoriously 
now and forever; through Jesus 
Christ our Saviour. Amen.  
 
 
 

This Week’s Readings  
O.T.  Jeremiah 15: 15-21 
Epistle Romans 12: 9-21 
Gospel Matthew 16: 21-28 
Psalm 26: 1-8 
 
Next Week’s Readings 
O.T.  Ezekiel 33: 7-11 
Epistle Romans 13: 8-14 
Gospel Matthew 18: 15-20 
Psalm 119: 33-40 
 
 

22nd Sunday in ordinary Time 

Growing Disciples through the Living Christ A Vibrant Faith-based presence within our community 

PRAYER DURING COMMUNION 
Left hand side of the church at the rear. 

 



This Week  in the Parish 
Sunday 3 September 
9.30am NZPB 456 
 

Monday 4 September 
1.30pm Monday Afternoon House Group 
  Contact Grace Martin  528 6633 
 

Wednesday 6 September 
9am  Play Group in the hall 
 
Thursday 7 September 
10am  NZPB 404 
1.30pm Study Group in Parish Lounge 
 

Sunday   10 September 
9.30am NZPB 476 

DUTY ROSTER  
 for this coming week 

 

Monday 4 August 
Banking:  Ken Tester 

 
Thursday 7 September 
Res Sacrament: Sue Woodhouse 
Epistle:  Janet Wasley 
Chalice:  Catherine Butland 
 
Sunday 10 September 
MOW:  Lyn Bellamy 
Res Sacrament: Janice Sanders 
O.T.:   Margaret Craigie 
Epistle:  Monica Simpson 
Gospel:  Lyn Bellamy 
Chalice:  Lyn Bellamy & Dave Pullar 
Prayers:  Janice Sanders 
Prayer Ministry: John Fenton 
Sound Desk:         John Cummings 
Door Ministry: Kathie Rogers & Rosemary Jasper 
Morning Tea: Tansell Family 
 
 
Thursday 14 September 
Res Sacrament: Sue Woodhouse 
Epistle:  Grace Martin 
Chalice:  Pat Jennings 
 
 
Saturday  16 September 
Cleaning  Sue Jennings 
Brass   Anne Tester 
 
 
Sanctuary Linen for September 
  Helen Fenton 

FOOD BANK 
The items most needed this week are:- 
    

Baked Beans Spaghetti 
Beetroot  Corn  
Tampons  Spreads 
Biscuits  Soap 

   

Any 200ml pill bottles with lids would also be appre-
ciated. 
 

Thank you for your on-going support 

    Our Hospital and Pastoral visitor is 
    Sue Woodhouse  
    Anyone who would like a visit   
    Phone: 526 7416 

BEANIES FOR SEAFARERS 
Our Beanie count is now at 335 
 

Please leave completed Beanies in  the  
basket in the foyer so that they can be 
added to our number count before being 
delivered to Lance Lukin. 

COMING EVENTS 
22 October:      Parish Fair 
12  November:    Patronal Festival Brunch 

Upper Hutt Housing Trust  
To date $960  has been forwarded to the Housing 
Trust to enable them to purchase thermal blankets for 
those who are homeless. 
 

Thank you to everyone who has given so freely. COVID 19 
As you will be aware the government has lifted isolat-
ing and mask wearing, it is now up to individuals to 
make their own choices. 
 

With this in mind Vestry has decided that we will 
relax the Passing of the Peace, it is now your choice 
as to how you would like to share the peace. 
 

A REMINDER: If you have a cold or feel unwell 
please stay at home to avoid spreading  a virus. 

FUNDRAISING MOVIE NIGHT 
Raising funds for Cheboche village in Nepal 

 

On Sunday 17 September at 5pm the movie  
‘A Haunting in Venice’ (based upon the novel 
‘Hallowe'ens Party’ by Agathie Christie) is to 
screen at Monterey in Upper Hutt to raise funds 
for the roofing on a further 3 houses in 
Cheboche Village. 
 

If you would like to help this tiny village on the 
slopes on Mount Everest please add your name 
to the sheet in the foyer to reserve yourself a 
seat. 

PARISH FAIR 
Saturday 21 October 

Mark the date in your diary. 
Detail will be available shortly 

THANK YOU 
Bob Reid’s surgery went well on Tuesday, he says 
thank you for all your prayers and asks for pray for a 
speedy recovery. 


